

Congratulations to all the classes who completed the Adopt-a-Worm program

It's almost summer, which means it's time for your worms to pack their bags and head back to the REAPS garden. They had so much fun with you this year, but they are looking forward to visiting with all of their worm friends and teaching people about worms all summer long. If you want to visit your worms this summer, you are welcome to come see us here at the REAPS garden! We are right beside Exploration Place at the Lheidli Tenneh Memorial Park.

If any teachers are interested in participating in the Adopt-a-Worm program next year, contact us to register at (250) 561-7327, or email thewormlady@reaps.org.

Thank you so much for taking such good care of your worms this year. We hope you had lots of fun! Have a safe and wonderful summer.

